
 

Week of May 2nd, 2022 

Town Business:  

• The Design Review Committee will hold a meeting on Monday May
2nd at 6PM in the Town Hall Council Chambers.

• Town Council is holding a regular meeting on Tuesday May 3rd at
6:30PM in the Town Hall Council Chambers. They will be
conducting budget workshop meetings on Wednesday 5/4 and
Thursday 5/5 beginning at 6PM.

• Road work has begun on Phase 2 of the Washington Square
Neighborhood. Please plan for detours and road closures in the
area.

• Parking meters begin May 1st. Parking  permits are available.
Permits will no longer be hang tags and instead an electronic scan
of your license plate will be done to issue  your parking pass. Find
outmode at oobmaine.com or by calling the Town Clerks office.

The Libby Memorial Library:

• The library has a cool display of library cards from around the US.
Stop by and check it out!

Community Opportunities:  

• Pre-K and Kindergarten Registration. Is May 19th. Pre-K is 5:30 -6,
and kindergarten is 6-6#0 at the Jameson School

• Yankee Small College Conference Championship Baseball will be
held at the Ballpark from 3-10PM on Friday May 6th.

WHAT’S UP OOB?!
Here’s what’s happening in OOB! 

http://00bmaine.com


• Hazardous Waste Day Saturday May 14th from 8-12 at the
Scarborough Public Works, 20 Washington Street. Open to OOB
residents with proof of residency. Properly dispose of batteries
furniture polish and other cleaning materials and paint.

• Little League Registration is now open.You can register on their
FB page or send an email to
oldorchardbeachlittleleague@gmail.com

Check back next Monday for more happenings and events. 
 Have a great week! 

                  Call 
937-5611

mailto:oldorchardbeachlittleleague@gmail.com

